
Construction Update
May 12, 2008

1. The majority of sod and dirt have been removed from field.  This

part of the project should be complete Tuesday.

2. The goal posts and 25 second clocks have been removed from

field.

3. The next 3 to 4 days will be used to inject soil stabilization

chemicals into the soil. 

4. The drain system will be constructed after the soil stabilization

process.

5. The first layer of base material will be installed May 28th.  A second

layer of smaller base material will follow.

6. The next step is to install the field turf.

7. David Todd is getting the bid packet ready for the parking lot chip

seal and new parking lot in front of the High School gym.  


